
The PRT meeting scheduled for tonight has been cancelled as several members are not 
available.  
 
Our next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday February 10, 2021 at 5:00 p.m.  
 
Have a good week, 
Stephanie 
 
Stephanie L. Quaranta, C.P.R.P. 
Assistant Director Buildings & Community Services 
20 Auditorium Hill 
Barre, Vermont  05641 
Direct:   (802) 476-0257 
Cell:        (802) 793-7406 
squaranta@barrecity.org 
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